
Read Write Inc. 

The children are now in new phonics 

groups, they are still recapping set 1 

sounds but some groups have begun to 

learn ‘special friends’.  

m     a     s     d     t     i     n     p  

g   o   c   k  u   b  f   e   l    h    r    j 

v   w   x   z 

Miss Hazelton’s group – ch     sh  

Mrs Holme’s group – ay    ee     igh  

 

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

6th – 9th January 2020 

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year, it has been lovely to hear about all the 

lovely things the children have been up to.  

Next week… 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  

Next week children will be learning more 

special friends and consolidating set 1 

single letter sounds.  
 

Next week in Maths we will be 

introducing numbers 11 and 12 to 

the children.  

Our provision is based around The 

Three Little Pigs next week as the 

children are thoroughly enjoying this 

story.  

 

Any model making materials would 

be greatly appreciated.  
If anyone has any spare pants or uniform they are able to donate to Reception this would be greatly appreciated. 

Over Christmas we had a change in our classroom. The water 

area has now gone and has been replaced with a playdough 

making station. The children have been learning how to use this 

new area and have been creating playdough. They can keep this 

playdough in their trays to use at school and can make more 

whenever they please!  

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have 

been learning about one less. 

The children are very good at 

finding one more and are now 

becoming more confident at 

finding one less. We will 

continue this into aspects of our 

teaching next week to secure 

understanding.   

We have been learning about The Three Little Pigs. The children 

have loved hearing the story so much they decided to act it out in 

the role play. Others designed and built houses for the pigs!   


